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At the Merritt Estate Winery as part of the NFCC annual road trip. Picture by Tom Koprevich 

       

Some pictures from on the road courtesy of Dick Dahmer. Old Lakeshore road has some great views. 



MEMBERSHIP DUES  

Club Membership - $10.00 per year for e-mail newsletter. Dues may be paid at monthly meeting or by mailing 

to: 

Dick Dahmer 53 Melberry Trail, Orchard Park, NY 14127  Membership year runs from July 1 to June 30. 
----------------------------------Membership APPLICATION------------------------------- 

NIAGARA FRONTIER CORVAIR CLUB 
NAME __________________________________________________________CORSA Member? Yes/No_________ 
 
ADDRESS ____________________________________________________________________ 
 
CITY _________________________________ STATE ________________  ZIP ______________ 
 
PHONE _________________________ E-MAIL ADDRESS  _____________________________ 
 
DATE _____________________                          

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO:  NIAGARA FRONTIER CORVAIR CLUB 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

NFCC Events and more! 
 

NFCC NEETING SCHEDULE 
 

 

NFCC Meeting Wednesday  Nov 17
th
 at 6:00 

PM at the First Trinity Lutheran Church at 

1570 Niagara Falls Boulevard in Tonawanda. 

just a few notes re: meeting @ the Church:  
1) at this point in time, masks are not required - it 
would be advisable to have a mask in your car, in 
case requirements change  
2) at this point in time, vaccinations are not 
required - it would be advisable to have proof of 
vaccination, if you have it, in your car, in case 
requirements change 

 

For anyone interested, I plan on being at Blaze 

Pizza 1595 Niagara Falls Boulevard around 4-

4:15 PM to eat before going to the meeting. Let 

me know  if you are coming………Gary 

  
See Show and Cruise news for updated shows! 

https://www.showandcruisenews.com/ 
 

 
NFCC road trip, arrival at Cabana Sam’s 
 

Niagara Frontier Corvair Club 

C/O Gary Swiatowy 

7838 Chestnut Ridge Road, 
Gasport, NY 14067 

 

----------ESTABLISHED 1973---------- 
 

A Chartered Chapter of the Corvair Society of America 
 

                          President                            Pat Murphy               (716) 861-8749 
                          Vice President              Joe Pendolino               (716) 837-5070 

            Secretary   John Dawley/Joe Pendolino (716) 832-8551 

           Treasurer             Dick Dahmer   (716) 480-7713 

           Membership            Dick Dahmer             (716) 480-7713 
  

Club Membership - $10.00 per year e-mail newsletter, .  Dues may be paid at monthly meeting or by mailing: to the Club address above    .   
Membership year runs from July 1 to June 30. 

D



October Meeting Minutes 
 
Persons in attendance: 

This meeting was held at Trinity Lutheran 
Church. Sure is great to be back at this “winter 
location again.  No more online meetings.   
Those in attendance were: 
 Gary Swiatowy 
 Joe Pendolino 
 Pat Murphy 
 Dick Dahmer 
 Tom Koprevich 
 John Dawley 
 Angelo Rizzo 
 Rick Cousineau 
             

Treasurers Report: 

Dick Dahmer read off the Treasury status.  It 
was approved by all. 

 

Old Business: 

 None discussed at this time.  

 

New Business: 

Joe advised he was in contact with the church 
and all is well for meetings there for the 
remainder of this season. 

 
The format for our new business was briefly 
discussed.  Some suggestions were made to 
“fine tune” the layout.  
 
A Swap Meet at the Frontier Fire Hall was 
mentioned.  It will be 10-31-21 from 9:00 am 
to 3:00pm. 
 
Gary mentioned Larry Claypool had been 
providing Zoom online Tech sessions.  Check 
with Gary for more details on Larry’s future 
meetings.  Interesting “stuff” since Larry is the 
acknowledged Corvair Guru.  
 
Some interesting tips were discussed for 
storing a vehicle during the winter. In addition 
to usual items such as fuel preservatives and 
sprays the suggestion of placing “Bounce” 
dryer sheets in the vehicle to discourage 
rodents was interesting. 

 
   

I hope everyone has had a good month and I am 
looking forward to seeing you in the spring.  
 
John Dawley  

 
St Merritt Estate Winery 

 
 

 
 

 
By the way, all pictures I have of the NFCC road trip 
can be found here: 
https://www.flickr.com/photos/swi66/albums/7215771
9702048963 
and here: 
https://www.flickr.com/photos/swi66/albums/7215771
9723320407 



 
Pat Murphy found a spot to get some pictures on the 
way back from the road trip. 

 
 

 
 

 

One thing we all forgot to bring up at the October 
meeting is the fact that in November nominations for 
club officers are open with elections held in 
December.\How could we all forget that?.......Gary 
 

 

 
It appears Tom Koprevich has a new addition to his 
collection. 

 
 
Tom says this one is relatively rust free, and even 
came with the elusive horn covers which tom has 
already sand blasted and powder coated. 

 
 

 
 

 
Tom, we are going to need a lot more pictures of this! 


